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TRAVEL ADVISORY: Drainage Work Planned on State Road 207 at State Road 312 Next Week 
  

St. Augustine, Fla. – Lane closures will be in place Monday, June 15 through Sunday, June 22 in the 

southbound lanes of State Road 207 just south of State Road 312 to complete drainage work. Motorists 

will be guided around the area until work is completed. Drivers are encouraged to stay alert and travel 

within the orange cones and barrels.  
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Recipients: Putnam and St. Johns counties: Media, Commercial Trucking, Officials and 

Interested parties; District Two FDOT Staff 
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